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My name is Jordana Qi and I am a senior at Washington College in Chestertown, MD, majoring in psychology and music. For my senior capstone, I am conducting a study on the effect of assistive music technology on visually impaired musicians' self-esteem. So, if you have music or performing arts experience and are visually impaired, this survey is for you! The survey is linked below.

https://washcoll.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cTmAhpEU3VtXOlL

Please contact me at jqi2@washcoll.edu with any questions. Thank you!

Sincerely,
Jordana Qi

